
 

CONTACTING  US 

The school office is open but we are only accept-
ing visitors by appointment.  
To contact the Office please phone 0116 2792485 
or we can be contacted via email during school 
hours.office@dsatkibworth.org 
For online learning support -  
Itsupport@dsatkibworth.org 

School Newsletter   5th June 2020                                   Issue: 31 

SAFEGUARDING   
During this period of partial reopening the safeguarding of all our 
children still remains our top priority.  
If you have any concerns about a child’s safety please contact us: 

safeguarding@dsatkibworth.org 
or our Safeguarding line: 07593 445084  

or call the NSPCC on 0808 800 5000  
Further advice can be found on the school website or NSPCC 

Miss Lenton’s Reading Raffle 

Congratulations to Adam in Class 4M who has received  a  £5  Amazon voucher. We have had a  

tremendous amount of entries and are still taking entries for our bumper Half term Reading Roll 

Over with a £10 Amazon voucher available to the winner.  Entries need to be with your teacher on 

Friday so that Miss Lenton can prepare the draw, which will be shared with you all on Monday. 

Good Luck and keep reading. It is the key to life! 

It has been a long week and this lovely gesture of kindness gave me a real 

boost and helped me through the day. Thank you! It reminded me of one of 

our sayings at school; In a world where you can be anything be kind. How 

true!  

It has been an absolute delight to see our EYFS children back in school this 

week. I don’t think we realised just how much we had missed them all until we heard their voices, watched 

them skipping and saw their smiles. We have all had a lot to learn, alter, change and re plan but it has been 

a successful two days. A huge part of the successful reintegration to school for those in EYFS who have cho-

sen to come back has been the positive messages the parents have given the children. They all knew about 

our small working groups or bubbles and they knew the basics of social distancing – even if they needed a 

lot of reminders! Thank you for all your efforts – it has been much appreciated. We have met a few prob-

lems but by working together have managed to solve any issues so far raised. We now look forward to wel-

coming some of the Year 1 children back next week. 

 

I walked into my office this morning and saw a letter on my desk I opened it to see 

this lovely card and bookmark from the Random Acts of Kindness Facebook group.  

Virtual Choir Project 

Leicestershire School’s Music Service is teaming up with the amazing Mark De-Lisser 
(BBC’s Our Dementia Choir) to give the opportunity to learn A Million Dreams from the 
Greatest Showman and then record themselves to part of a massed virtual choir record-
ing that will be released via the music hub website. 
 
Register your interest and get more details HERE  Once registered you will be sent a password to access the resources and 
full instructions of how to take part - the project is fully subsidised by the music hub and there is no charge to take part.  

For general enquiries - office@dsatkibworth.org   For online learning support - Itsupport@dsatkibworth.org 

https://www.kibworthprimary.org.uk/school-news/latest-news/291-update-2
https://www.nspcc.org.uk/
https://ukleicestershire.speedadmin.dk/registration#/course/54/0/0/9


 

 

 

Year 6 
Rosie 

Year 5 
Eleanor, William, Oliver, 

Walker, Charlotte and Lola 
 

Year 4 
Gia 

Year 3 
Daniyal, Michael and Os 

Year 2 
Fred, Hogan, Rosie and Natasha 

Year 1 
Harry 

EYFS 
Emilia and Abigail 

Looking After Everyone's Wellbeing 

Summer Reading Challenge 
Leicestershire Libraries are Going Digital! 

Meet the Silly Squad and celebrate funny 

Year 6 Transition 
As the planned Transition Day has 
had to be cancelled this year. The 
Kibworth School have produced a 
video introducing some key staff 
members and giving a virtual tour 
of the school. The video is cur-
rently accessible on their school 
website in the ‘Latest News sec-

tion’ or CLICK HERE 
 
They will be producing further 
videos and will be releasing a 
number of materials over the 
coming weeks that will address 
some key transition issues.  

Keep an eye on  the TKS website 
www.thekibworthschool.org or 
follow @TKSHeadteacher on 
Twitter for future updates.   

Illustrate JK Rowling’s Latest Story School Nurse 
Support 

Chat Health  is the 
school nurse, confidential text 
messaging service. If you would 
like to  talk to  a school nurse 
TEXT 07520 615 382 Service 
available Monday to Friday  9-5. 
Responses will be  to within 24 
hours  
You can get confidential advice  if 
you are worried about your child’s 
wellbeing or behaviour  or other 
areas including Parenting con-
cerns and  Family health  

Check out a host of Facebook launch events on Friday 5th June with authors 
and celebrities.  

• Sign up to sillysquad.org.uk  to create a profile. 

• Read any books that make you happy, from digital or print. 

• Brilliant eBooks and eAudio available to borrow from our librar-
ies. Leicestershire’s Digital Library 

• Collect digital activities, competitions, games and rewards along the way 

• Look out for extra special Leicestershire online activities in July and Au-
gust. 

More information can be found at :  @leicslibraries  or Facebook.com/
yourlibrary  

Mrs Tyrell’s Book Review will return next week 

J.K. Rowling is publishing an original story, The Ick-
abog online  in instalments over seven weeks The 
story so far can be enjoyed HERE 

As well as enjoying the story,  she is inviting children to help her by illustrating the 
Story. A new instalment of the Story and illustration themes to go with it will be 
revealed daily, Monday to Friday, throughout the course of the seven weeks. 
There are a few chapters already published so you can start reading now! 

Then 34 winning illustrations will be selected to bring the serialised story to the 
printed page when it is published in full, which is intended for November 2020. 

Entries are open, and the competition will close at 6pm BST on Friday 17th July 
2020. Find more information HERE 

Leicestershire’s  Public Health Nurse and Digital 
Practitioner team  have shared their website 
Health for Kids with us. It is an excellent site for 
both adults and children. Providing support and 
advice on topics such as returning to school, 

hand washing and talking to your child about the pandemic. There are lots 
of resources supporting parents of children in the grown-ups area. The 
main Health for kids site is also a great site for children to learn about and 
own their own health too. There is also a kids section with fun games and 
activities. Visit the site HERE 

 

They have also developed a downloadable ‘Looking After Yourself Kit’ for 
children to use. There are lots of activities including breathing exercises 
and those identifying feelings and ideas from advice about staying 
healthy during lockdown to handling the emotions linked with not being 
able to see friends and family, ways of releasing worries they may have 
and ideas for staying connected plus so much more, this is a fun kit for the 
whole family to work through together. The kit can be found HERE 

https://www.thekibworthschool.org/News/Year-6-Welcome-to-TKS-video/
http://www.facebook.com/SummerReadingChallengeUK
http://www.sillysquad.org.uk/
https://www.leicestershire.gov.uk/leisure-and-community/libraries/digital-library-services/what-you-will-need
http://facebook.com/yourlibrary
http://facebook.com/yourlibrary
https://www.theickabog.com/read-the-story
https://theickabogcompetition.com/illustration-instructions
https://www.healthforkids.co.uk/
https://www.healthforkids.co.uk/grownups/healthy-minds/download-our-health-for-kids-looking-after-yourself-kit/

